
World Book Day 

 

Well done to everyone for your amazing effort in celebration of World Book Day.  We had a huge array 
of characters from all sorts of different books.   Prizes were awarded in assembly for the most imagina-
tive and creative costumes.  We also had some excellent entries for the ‘Book in a Jar competition’, 
which was won by Oliver S in Year 3 and Laila in Year 4.   The pupils have also enjoyed story time in the 
forest with hot chocolate and biscuits and have taken part in a range of World Book Day activities in 
their classrooms.   

All pupils will receive their book token and there is a range of free books which they can chose from. 
These are available in most book stores along with a selection of other retail outlets.  



    Attendance for this week  

  

 Reception  93.8% 

 Year 1   89.2% 

 Year 2   97.1% 

 Year 3   97.6% 

 Year 4   91.7% 

 Year 5   92.7% 

 Year 6   97.1% 

 Total   93.8% 

  

 Well done to Year 3 for having the highest attendance this week. 

           

     

  8th March  Parents’ Evening 3.30—7.30 pm 

  9th March  Y6 only Parents’ Evening 3.30—5.30 pm   

  14th  March  Parents’ Evening 3.30—5.30 pm  

  16th March  Netball League Finals 

  31st March  End of term (finish at usual time) 

  17th April  School closed for Inset Day 

  18th April  Pupils return to school 

 

Y3 & Y4 Bikeability Course  
Letters have been sent home to Year 3 and Year 4 regarding the Bikeability Course.  Please 
return your slips by Monday if your child wishes to take part. Places are limited and on a first 
come first served basis.   

Y5 & Y6 Activities Week 

Reminder: The second instalment for the Y5 & 6 Activities Week was due on 1st 
March.  All payments must be made via ParentPay.  Many thanks to all of those who 
have already paid. 

Parents’ Evening  
Parent Evening times are being sent home today.  Please ensure you check your child’s bag 
or learning diary.   


